Murdo, Patricia

Subject: FW: ftc decision-julyl9 Economic Affairs Interim Committee

The following email is abbreviated and edited to remove the email address

From:

Sent: Saturday, August 20, 2011 4:16 PM

To: Murdo, Patricia

Subject: FW: ftc decision-julyl9 Economic Affairs Interim Committee

Dear Ms. Murdo,

Please find attached the 2™ email that goes with my testimony before the Economic Affairs Committee on Tuesday,
August the 23", This is the Federal Trade Commission’s case against the North Carolina Board of Dental Examiners with
respect to “teeth whitening”. If you will scroll down to “July 19, 2011, Initial Decision and click on it —
http://www.ftc.gov/os/adjpro/d9343/110714aljordgrantmostrikeaffid.pdf -- this will open up the entire documentation
of the case at bar and how the FTC came to its position against the Board of Dentistry in north Carolina. What is so
interesting in this decision is if you change the words “teeth whitening” to “denture”, you would have essentially the
same cause of action right here in Montana.

If you should have any questions about either of the emails | have sent you, please call me at 406. 257.5283 [office] or
406. 756. 8185 [home]. Thank you for your time and assistance in getting these important documents to the Committee
and its members.

Brent Kandarian



